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with widely different budtgets are at the sanie classification levels,

notwithstanding the disparity in accounting responsibilities; this

factor is offset by better office support and a greater involvement of
senior administrative officers at the larger Posts. In the FMO Posts,
or course, the accounting office is heacied by a senior FI.

4.51 For many Posts in developing countries, the problem is not the

classification of the accountant's position, but rather the difficulty
of f lnding an employee with the required background, experience and
capabilities. Thus, the members of.the Task Force consider that raising
classification levels would flot necessarily be a solution to the

accounting problems that arise at Posts frotu tlime to time. Rather, the

solution is seen in the recommended Training Team which would upgrade
the capabilities of particular accountants while helping to resolve
local financial administration problenis. For any chroriic financial
administrative problem at a given Post, an FI cou1d be sent on a single
assignment as suggested in sub-paragraph 4.9(b), above. In addition to
resolving such problenis, the FI would have the task of recruiting and
traininig his successor.

4.52 With regard to the administrative and fipancial agents

responsible for the administration1 of budgets at }eadquarters

resportsibillty centers, it is clear that the nesvary greatly. In the

previous organization of the Departmient, some responsiïblity centers
uieeded such offiçiais whereas others diii not; these needs should be
re-assessed in the vnew organizatiwnal structure. The. principal
criterlon in determirdng whether or not a particular respornslbility
center needs a dedlcated budget adminlstrator should be the. degree of
specffic programm knowledge needed by the person administeriflg the

budget. For instance, a discretionary budget conslsting largely of
travel and overtinie expenses should not justify' such a 4edicated
adninistrator whereas a budget for 9raflts to Canadia exprtrs probably
wotld. Thus, the members of the Task Force consider that this need
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